
 

 

 

 

Bismihi Ta'ala 

01 January, 2025  

 

Alhaj Zuhair Hirji 

Secretary General 

Council of European Jamaats. 

 

Dear Zuhairbhai  

Salamun Alaikum  

Sub: KSIMC of Birmingham, Al-Abbas Islamic Centre project 

We refer to the Khums Ijaza extension, dated 4 April 2022, for the above named project, which 
expired on 31 December 2024. 

I am pleased to extend the utilization of the Ijaza granted to the KSIMC of Birmingham until either £8 
million (Eight million pounds) have been raised towards the project or until 31 December 2025, 
whichever is earlier. 

Mumineen are requested to continue supporting the noble project to completion. 

Let us all pray for the successful completion of this project within the stipulated time, InshaAllah.  

Iltimas-e-Dua, 

 

Safder Jaffer 
President 

 


